
 

 

 

 



                                                              PRAYER LINE 

All requests to be submitted to Shelley Jones at shelley.j.jones8@gmail.com or            
614-425-7570.   

Due to privacy issues, please make sure any prayer request is with consent of the      
person concerned.  Let the pastor know when her presence is needed.  If you wish to 
have prayer concerns lifted during the worship service, please email the church office.   

IMPORTANT DATES 

May 5:  Deacons meeting 

May 8:  Stewardship meeting 

May 9:  Mission meeting 

May 12:  Mother’s Day 

May 12:  Pastors Désirée & Mark will be off 

May 13-18:  Pastor Steve will be on vacation 

May 15:  Session meeting 

HELP HOUSE MEAL 

The Help House meal is being served on Monday, May 6.  If you have volunteered to be 
a server, please plan to meet in the church Narthex by 2:00 PM 

ADOPT A PLOT 

The property grounds committee could really use your help in maintaining the garden 
areas of the church.  In the Narthex, on the refreshment table, you will find a map of 
the different sections and an explanation of each, along with a sign up sheet.   

If you have a couple of hours to spare each week, please consider adopting a garden 
section.  Any questions, please contact Pam Dennewitz. 

SISTERS IN THE LORD  

The May gathering of Sisters In The Lord will be on Saturday, May 11 from 1-3 PM at 

Crossroads Community Church (behind The Butcher Block on St. Rte. 56).   

We are a welcoming group of faithful women who love to fellowship through singing, 

praying, praising, reading scripture, testifying, and eating lunch together. If you have 

any questions or need a ride contact Joyce Lloyd. 

MEN’S GROUP 

The next Men’s Group will meet on Thursday, May 9.  They will be meeting at Los   
Mariachi’s for lunch at 11:30 am.  The restaurant is located at 289 Lafayette Street in 
London. 

It’s never too late to join in for the conversation and fellowship.  Any questions, see     
Pastor Steve. 

LITURGIST IS STILL NEEDED 

We are still looking for a liturgist for the month of December.  If you are interested, 
you can put your name on the list which is posted on the bulletin board in the Narthex.  
We could also use an alternate, or two.  Thank you! 

MAY 21 ... PRESBYTERY OF SCIOTO VALLEY MEETING 

This meeting will take place at our church.  The Elder Commissioner will be Dot      
Morlock.  The meeting is from 3:30-6:00 pm. 

There is a lot that goes into the preparation for this meeting.  The Deacon chair,  
Rhonda Miller, and Fellowship chair, Ken Morlock, are heading this up.  Your help is 
needed to help make this meeting successful.   

If you would be willing to help with welcoming/registration, manning the doors,   
offering assistance/direction, food prep, set up and/or clean up, please see Rhonda or 
Ken. 

HUMP DAY LUNCH DAY 

The next Hump Day Lunch will be on Wednesday, May 15, at 11:30 AM at Ronetti’s  
Pizza...located at 23 S. Main St in London. 


